SQUIRES AVENUE BULWELL NOTTINGHAM NG6 8HG PRINCIPAL: MATT IRONS
EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL: CHRIS KEEN

T +44 (0)115 964 7640 E enquiries@bulwellacademy.org.uk www.bulwellacademy.org.uk



Education

6 June 2025

Dear parents and carers

## The Bulwell Academy Year 11 Graduation Prom - Wednesday 2 July 2025

The invitation to the Prom is a reward for your child's positive education at The Bulwell Academy and a way to say goodbye to staff and friends. This year we stated that students had to be on time for ALL of their exams to join us, have a high positivity ratio and have attended intervention sessions.

We are delighted to inform you that your child has qualified for this year's prom!

When: Wednesday 2 July, starting at 7.00pm (with arrival from 6.30pm) and finishing

at 11.00pm.

Where: Goosedale, Papplewick, Nottingham NG6 8UJ

Cost: £30, payable on Arbor. However, students are being offered the opportunity to earn a FREE TICKET in exchange for their commitment to attending Year 11 Success sessions. Any ticket earned will be refunded through Arbor, after the end of the exam period and prior to the Prom. To receive a free ticket, students must have a combination of some of the criteria below and we will be letting parents know who has qualified, once we have finished all exams.

- 100% attendance to exam masterclasses
- 100% attendance to school
- 100% punctuality
- High positivity ratio
- High attendance to after school intervention

## **Prom Tickets:**

To secure your child's place:

- Please click on the link below and complete the online parental consent form https://forms.office.com/e/ypVVwNTVq2
- Please pay for your child's ticket on Arbor. If you do not have an Arbor Account, please find out how to create one here: <u>Arbor Parent App</u>



 Your child will receive their official Prom Ticket prior to the end of exams. Any discount they have earned through attending Success sessions will be refunded through Arbor.

We will be asking all students to leave site after the final Physics exam on the 16 June at around 10:30am. However, there is a Spanish exam on the morning of the 17 June so we will be hosting a masterclass for the Spanish students during Period 3 and then they are permitted to leave site at 12:10pm.

On Tuesday 17 June, after the Spanish examination, we will be having our Leaver's Assembly. This is an opportunity for us all to celebrate together, sign our shirts and relive some memories of our time together at the academy. Students should arrive at 11:15am for an 11:30am start. They must be off site for 12:30pm.

We would ask for donations of all textbooks and uniform that will no longer be needed. If your child has borrowed a Chrome Book during their time with us, we would also ask that this is returned before, or on, the 17 June.

We look forward to welcoming your child to the Class of 2025 Bulwell Academy Graduation Prom on Wednesday 2 July.

Yours sincerely

K Carrick.

Miss Carrick
Associate Assistant Principal
Katherine.carrick@bulwellacademy.org.uk
Theresa.osullivan@bulwellacademy.org.uk

TO'Sullivan

Miss O'Sullivan
Director of Achievement



We appreciate that dressing your child for Prom can be a costly affair. If you would be interested in viewing our range of **Preloved Promwear**, please complete the online form below.

https://forms.office.com/e/g94cVM476a

If you can donate Promwear or accessories that may be suitable to help our Year 11s, please drop these off at Reception.